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2022 - 2023 School Year
Preparations have begun for the new school year. All the information for the new year will be
sent to you in August.  However, we have partnered with Les Editions Vaudreuil to simplify
the purchase of school supplies.  You will receive the list of supplies your child requires as well
as an order form.  You can choose to purchase, through Les Editions Vaudreuil, as many or as
little school supplies as you'd like, all at a discounted price.  All orders will be available for pick
up at Elizabeth Ballantyne school in August, prior to the start of school.

Donation of EBS clothing
If your child is graduating or has outgrown their EBS clothing, you are welcome to donate them
to the school.  Please ensure all donated clothing is washed. You can contact the school to
drop off the items.

Music Concert
Please take note of the important information provided regarding the Music concert which will
be taking place next Wednesday, June 15th.  A letter with all the details was sent to all
parents on June 8th.  A copy of the letter can also be found on our school website.

Last day of school
Please be reminded that the last day of school for all students is Thursday, June 23rd.  It is a
regular day; transportation to and from school as well as Daycare services will be available as
usual.

Big Box Cards
IThere are 5 Big Box cards available for purchase.  If you are interested in purchasing one,
please contact the school.  Cost per box is $35.

I'd like to take this opportunity to wish the EBS community a happy, restful and safe
summer break.  See you all in August!


